
Response to USEPA Request for InformationEnbridge Marshall, MI Spill07/29/101. Access to pipe – Estimated for late tomorrow (7/30) afternoon. Issues – safe access and high water table (oil and water at site and caution being taken not to allow it to move to creek).2. Boom locations – 20 Control Points now, 4 more Enbridge installed scheduled for tonight, and 1 more EPA planned for tomorrow. More needed? Yes, as locations are identified and evaluated. Plan for 7/30 and 7/31 is to install 5 more Control Points on each of these days.3. How much sorbent boom available? 50,000 feet in Marshall Station area. Need estimated at 50,000 feet a week but this will depend on amounts of oil recovered. Boom is available.4. Air Quality Data – Currently, Enbridge contractor CTEH sharing with USEPA contractor Weston. USEPA also collecting data. Plan is to make accessible to USEPA and others on website. In interim provided to USEPA (Brian Kelly on 7/29 – approximately 10pm).5. Work Plan was submitted via email to Mr. Dollhopf at 5pm on 7/29. 6. Provide .pdf version of revised Response Letter – please advise email address to send to (can readily provide to Mr. Dollhopf).7. Work Plan covers all elements required in Paragraph 19 of Removal Order. May supplement as it is subjected to additional review and to address USEPA input.


